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“Uhy,
Chairman Joseph M. Hendrie
Commissioner Victor Gilinsky
Commissioner Richard T. Kennedy
Commissioner Peter A. Bradford
Commissioner John F. Ahearne
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

In the Matter of
Carolina Power and Light Company
(Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant, Units 1, 2, 3, and 4)
Docket Nos. 50-400, 50-401, 50-402, and 50-403
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Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a memorandum from the Director of the Office of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation to the Commissioners dated September 29, 1978
discussing the results of a recently conducted fire protection
research test by the Underwriters Laboratory for the Commission as
part of the NRC's fire protection research program.

If the Commissioners or the parties wish any additional informatici,
please let us know.

Sincerely,

Clots 48l

Charles A. Barth
Counsel for NRC Staff

Enclosure: As Stated

cc: (w/enclosure) Richard E. Jones, Esq.
Alan S. Rosenthal, Esq. Thomas Erwin, Esq.
Or. John H. Buck Wake County Public Library
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